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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees  
From: Tabitha Branum, Executive Director of Leading and Learning  
Date: March 20, 2013  
cc: Dr. Jeff Turner; Dr. Marilyn Denison; Mr. Brad Hunt 
 
Re: High School Foreign Exchange Waiver  
 
Coppell ISD, on behalf of Coppell High School, would like to apply for a Foreign Exchange 
Student Waiver as allowed by TEC 25.001(e). CHS is requesting we limit the number of 
allowable exchange students to enroll for the 2013-2014 and 2014-2015 school years to 
three students. Please see the language below as it appears in the electronic waiver form.  
 
Foreign Exchange Student Waiver 
Pursuant to TEC 25.001 (e), this expedited waiver allows the district to limit the number of 
foreign exchange students to a number that is not less than five per high school. An 
application to limit the number to less than five per high school must be submitted as a 
general waiver.  
  
 Create a financial or staffing hardship for the district;  

Diminish the district’s ability to provide high quality educational services for the 
district’s  domestic students; or 
Require domestic students to compete with foreign exchange students for 
educational resources.  

 
Number of students requested (per high school): 3 
 
Requested Years: 2013-2014 and 2014-2015 
 


